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“Determine never to be idle
&
you will be glad to know how much can be done if we are always doing.”

Dear parents,
The Summer vacation will commence from Wednesday ,11.05.2022 and the school will re-open on Monday, 4™

July 2022.
The school will be giving some creative work to the students so as to channelize their energy in proper direction.

Wishing your ward a joyful vacation!
P.S:* Remedial Classes will be conducted between 9:00 am to 12:00 noon till 20'" May, 2022. Transport will be

provided.



